ULTRAFRYER SYSTEMS, INC. 302 SPENCER LANE • P.O. BOX 5369 SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78201 (800) 545-9189 • (210) 731-5000 FAX (210) 731-5099



November 30, 2008

Dear Friends and Customers:

We want to extend our sincere thanks for your business over the past year. We look forward meeting your frying and shortening management needs in the coming year with high quality products and excellent customer service that you have come to expect from Ultrafryer Systems Inc.

Ultrafryer Systems like most of you is concerned about the effect that the negative economy is having on the Foodservice Industry. We remain committed to providing the best solutions for frying and shortening management in the industry. Additionally we are proud that all of our fryers exceed the Energy Star Standard and qualify for California rebates. As we approach the beginning of the New Year Ultrafryer Systems will continue to provide the all the required services that make a Ultrafryer Systems a proven and trusted supplier to our customers.

There will be a general price increase of 3% beginning January 1, 2009. To allow you more flexibility and take advantage of current pricing, Ultrafryer Systems will accept orders for shipment through April 30 as long as the order is received by December 31, 2008.

The Ultrafryer Team looks forward to working with you in the New Year. We hope that you have a successful year. Thank you again for your business.

Sincerely,

Richard Jones

Director Sales of Marketing